
 
 
 
 
 
 

March 29, 2023 

To: The Honorable Phil Murphy, Governor 
The Honorable Tahesha Way, Secretary of State  
New Jersey State Board of Education 
Assistant Commissioners, New Jersey Department of Education 
Executive County Superintendents of Schools 
State House Press Corps 
State Board Agenda Subscribers 

From: Angelica Allen-McMillan, Ed.D., Acting Commissioner 
Acting Secretary, State Board of Education 

Subject: Public Testimony 

On April 5, 2023, the New Jersey State Board of Education will accept written testimony on the 
Religious Holidays Calendar Resolution for 2023-2024 school year. Members of the public 
wishing to provide feedback may do so via email. 

Please contact the State Board Office at 609-376-9071 should you have questions. 
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